
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am very pleased that your child is interested in joining the chess club this 

year. We really have a great time in our club because it is laid back, and we have a 

fun atmosphere for students to play. Students in the club have the opportunity to 

meet new people and make friends, as well as develop social skills and problem 

solving skills. 

Our club will meet every second and fourth Wednesday of each month. 

Each of our meetings will last from 3:00pm to 4:00pm. Students are expected to 

be picked up promptly at 4:00. Students will be playing on chess boards that are 

provided by the school, as well as using the internet to play opponents. Please let 

me know if there is any problem with your child using the internet. Your child 

does not need anything to join the club, but you may want to purchase a board 

for them to practice with at home. 

Again, I am very happy that your child wants to be part of our club, I am 

happy to be the leader of the group, and I look forward to teaching your child 

about chess. If you agree with letting your child participate in the chess club, and 

agree to the statements above, please sign the bottom of this page and have your 

child return it to me or the office. I must have permission from you before they 

can stay after school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Hall 

Teacher – Fayetteville Middle School 

 

Student’s Name: ____________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________ 


